Announcement
The Relocation of the Chancery and Consular Section

back to the Original Address

The renovation of the Royal Thai Embassy, The Hague (Laan Copen van
Cattenburch 123, 2585 EZ, The Hague) will be completed in December 2024.

Therefore, the Embassy wishes to inform the Thai community and those
requiring consular services that the Chancery and Consular Section will be relocated
back to the original location at the following address:

Royal Thai Embassy,
Laan Copes van Cattenburch 123, 2585 EZ
The Hague.

Consular services at the said location will begin from 23 December 2024 onwards.
Office hours will remain the same, from Monday to Friday from 09.00 - 12.00 hrs.
and 13.30 - 17.00 hrs.

Those requiring consular services still need to make an online
appointment in advance. Those who wish to apply for a visa will still need to apply
through the e-Visa system. Information on consular services can be found at the
Embassy’s website, hague.thaiembassy.org or inquiries can be sent to the email,
consular(@thaiembassy.nl or made via telephone number, 070 345 0766.
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